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Idaho Positive Behavior Network 

Our work with the Idaho Positive Behavior Network continues this month. Building coaches will 

be attending School-Wide Information System or SWIS training this week in Eugene, Oregon. 

Each of the coaches will become certified in the web based system and be trained to work with 

co-workers on data collection, summarizing, and utilizing the data to drive decision making. 

Those attending the training are Teri Uria, Randee Garrett, Margo Phariss, and myself. 

 

ACCESS 2.0 Testing 

The testing window has concluded. We will receive testing results May 18, 2018. 

 

 

 

 


